
The corona virus mandates and restrictions imposed by governor Kate Brown since March 17, 2020 has punished small businesses 
in rural Oregon counties. By closing restaurants in Coos County Kate Brown has prevented patients who travel 1-2 hours each way, 
to the Bay Area Hospital for Cancer, Cardiac and Kidney treatment from obtaining nourishing meals in a safe and warm environment 
with their families and care providers. Requiring families, the elderly and most vulnerable in our communities to eat outside on a 
patio in the middle of winter? Where is the sanity? In house dining should never have been closed. Open now! 
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